
School Uniforms

Canteen is open every Friday for 
lunch orders using:

School Uniforms are 
available from PSW in 
Carrum Downs.  You can 
also order online and they 
provide a click and collect 
service. For more 
information, please click on 
the logo below.  

We have a limited amount 
of secondhand uniforms 
available at school.  We ask 
for a donation which goes 
towards breakfast club.

Have a wonderful break over these next two weeks and we 

look forward to seeing you all back on Monday 2nd October.
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Important 
Dates
Friday 15th September - Last day of term 
(2.30pm dismissal)

Monday 2nd October - Students Commence

Tuesday 7th November  - Melbourne Cup 
Day
Wednesday 20th December - Last day of 
term (1.30pm dismissal)

https://myschoolconnect.com.au/
https://www.psw.com.au/schools/ballam-park-primary-school/ballamparkprimaryschool1.html
http://www.ballamparkps.com.au
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What an eventful and exciting term we’ve had in SPORT!!! 

World Cup Soccer Day
How amazing was it for Australia and NZ to be the hosts of 
the Women’s Football World Cup. Many of us truly got into 
the spirit of football, supporting our Aussie Matildas to the 
end. Ballam Park had their own Football World Cup day and 
acknowledged the 32 countries that competed in the World 
Cup by students parading and participating in small sided 
football games dressed in their team colours. It was a fun 
day and a great opportunity for all students to practise and 
apply their soccer skills taught during PE sessions this term.

Foundation, Year 1 and Year 2 swimming at PARC.
Students in F-2 participated in a 5 day swimming and water safety 
program at PARC this term.The purpose of the program was to 
provide all students with valuable experience in and around water, and 
to introduce students to basic swimming and water survival skills.  
Well done to all the students who participated in the program. It was 
wonderful to see all of you develop more confidence in and around 
water and build on the basic swimming skills taught over the 5 days.

http://www.ballamparkps.com.au
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Basketball Lightning Premiership 

Congratulations and well done to the following Year 5/6 boys who 
competed in the District Basketball Lightning Premiership this term.

Deagan, Oliver, Jaiden T, Liam, Max H, Deziah and Riley.

All boys should be commended for their excellent sportsmanship, 
team spirit and above all for their efforts to play 11 rounds of 
basketball to come 1st in our school Division.

A very special thank you to Tyson for his expertise, knowledge and 
support, coaching the boys to a WIN!! 

Lacrosse  Sessions
Year 3-6 students participated in a 4 week Lacrosse 
program. Students were introduced to many skills such as 
running, cradling, passing, catching, shooting and dodging. 
It was great to see students demonstrating the correct 
methods and techniques learned over the 4 weeks when 
playing a game of lacrosse.

http://www.ballamparkps.com.au
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District Field Events- Term 3

Well done to the 52 Year 3-6 students who competed in the 
District Field events . You all performed your best in each of 
your sport events and have made our Ballam Park school 
community very proud of you. You are all to be commended 
for your encouragement and sportsmanship when competing 
against other students and their schools.

Advancing to Division Track and Field athletics  in Term 4

Congratulations to 4 of our students who will NOW advance to the 
Division Track and Field Events in TERM 4- October 4th 

We wish you all the very best!

Deagan will compete in the 12/13yrs Triple Jump

Joseph Browne will compete in the 11 yrs Hurdles

Ruby Clarke will compete in the 11yrs Long Jump

Indigo will compete in the 10yrs Long Jump

http://www.ballamparkps.com.au
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Our Performing art sessions usually begin with an 
activity involving movement or dance. During 
these activities, students have learned to 
coordinate and control their bodies through 
movement while developing their spatial 
awareness.

Students have been learning to read music and 
rhythm patterns made up of basic musical notes. 
Using a variety of percussion instruments, body 
percussion and boomwhackers, students have 
demonstrated their understanding of note names 
and their time value.

We love groovin’ and movin’ in Music!!!

Add photos 
Wednesday

http://www.ballamparkps.com.au
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Hiragana Characters
Students this term have 
worked hard on learning 
the different Hiragana 
characters. Students 
have worked on writing, 
identifying and the 
different sounds the 
characters make. With 
the use of music and 
dance moves students 
have shown a good 
knowledge of the 
Hiragana characters. 

Kudamono

Students have 
started to learn 
the names of 
different fruit in 
Japanese. 
Students have 
enjoyed 
identifying the 
similarities 
between the 
English and 
Japanese 
names. 

http://www.ballamparkps.com.au
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Premiers’ Reading Challenge
Students worked hard to complete the 
reading challenge. Across our school 
students read and recorded a total of 
4826 books. We ended up having 131 
students who successfully completed 
the challenge which is incredible. 
Well done to all of these students. 

Book Week
This year’s Book Week theme was Read 
Grow Inspire. It was so great seeing so 
many students enjoying listening or 
reading books which were shortlisted 
this year. A big thank you to all the 
students who came dressed as their 
book character at our parade, there 
were so many amazing costumes. 

Way too Cool
As part of the Book Week 
celebrations students enjoyed 
watching a performance by 
actors from Perform 
educations, which showcased 
some of the shortlisted books.

http://www.ballamparkps.com.au
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This term our Foundation 
students finally finished all 
the individual letters of 
the alphabet and then 
started learning about 
blends and the digraphs ll, 
ff, ss and ck.
They have completed their 
first spelling tests with 
great success and have 
started writing their own 
stories.

Year 1s and 2s have been 
learning different digraphs 
(2 letters that make one 
sound) and trigraphs (3 
letters that make 1 sound). 
They’ve been working hard 
to write interesting stories 
and accurate recounts of 
their weekends. 

CONGRATULATIONS to 
FA, F/1A and 2/3A for all 
completing the Premier’s 
Reading Challenge. We’re 
so pleased with all the 
reading that’s being done 
at home. It’s making a 
difference! 

Remember to keep 
recording reading during 
the holidays.

Milo’s birthday 

surprise party!

100 
days 
of 
Prep

Women’s World Cup soccer day

TerƐ 3 ~ tƋe ơrƈƖưƦnƊ uƭ tƈƕƪ!

BOOK WEEK

swimming

http://www.ballamparkps.com.au
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This week the Grade 3 
and 4 students attended 
Grantville Lodge Camp. It 
was an amazing 
experience for all. When 
we arrived we were able 
to have some lunch and 
play some games. After 
lunch we got straight into 
the first of our activities. 
Students were able to 
engage in fun activities 
such as high ropes 
course, flying fox, hut 
building, and bush 
cooking where we got to 
make damper on a 
camp fire. We topped off 
our night with some quiet 
activities or a dance at 
the disco and some 
marshmallows roasted 
on the campfire. All 
students demonstrated 
kindness towards each 
other, respect for the 
camp and staff, 
responsibility for their 
belongings and camp 
equipment, and most of 
all safety in an unfamiliar 
environment. We as a 
staff are all extremely 
proud of the Grade 3 / 4 
students and hope they 
all had an amazing time.

Grantville 
Lodge 
Camp 
2023

D
I
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O

http://www.ballamparkps.com.au


SENIOR SUB SCHOOL NEWS
         September 2023                       www.ballamparkps.com.au               (03) 9789 5614 

BLAST OFF!

Wow what an 
experience we have all 

had - rehearsing, 
dancing, singing and 

rehearsing some more! 
All culminating in our 

three magical 
performances in the last 

week of term. 
It has been an amazing 
journey watching all of 
the Year 5s and 6s gel 
and work together as a 

team. The students 
have stepped up and 

owned their roles, 
adding their own 

touches and 
personalities. 

The endless dedication 
to their roles has been 

outstanding and 
incredibly rewarding for 
the teachers involved. 
We are sure all of the 

parents and carers are 
equally as proud. 

Year 5 and 6, 2023, 
you are amazing and 

together you 
embodied the Ballam 

Park spirit!
 You are 

ALLSTARS!

http://www.ballamparkps.com.au
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